## THE QUEEN'S UNIVERSITY OF BELFAST

DEPARTMENT OF SPANISH From: Professor Arthur Terry



TELEPHONE: BELFAST 30111

19th July, 1965

Sr. Bonaventura Pons i Sąla, Travessera de Dalt, 26, Barcelona (12)

Dear Sr. Pons,

I have the pleasure to inform you that you have been awarded a scholarship of £50 by the Anglo-Catalan Society in order to study in this country. Our Treasurer is at present in South America, but he has instructed Dr. Batista i Roca, of 5, Lyndewode Rd., Cambridge, to make the money available to you as soon as possible after your arrival.

Under the terms of the scholarship, you will be required to send me a short written report on your activities (in English or Catalan) before you return to Barcelona. Dr. Batista has told me something of your plan of studies, which sounds excellent, and I hope that you will have a pleasant and profitable stay in this country.

Yours sincerely,

President, Anglo-Catalan Society.